
Hello, 
 
Citizens of Oregon are generally unaware of the problems with dementia, and the lack of protections for 
people affected by it.  This bill, HB 4135, is cruel and inhumane.  It belongs with Oregon’s history of 
sterilization and exclusion of “lesser peoples”, and is not worthy of a state that is compassionate and 
caring towards the weak and the needy.  Please do not pass this bill. 
 
Paul and Katy. 
 


